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Metropolitan Edison Ccmpany
ATTN: Mr. R. C. Arnold

Vice President
P. O. Box 542
Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Gentlemen:

Su bject: Fire in Motor Control Cooler

Thank you for your letters GQLl754 and 0087 dated December 22,1976 and
January 26, 1977, which forwarded reports pursuant to 10 CFR SC.55(e)
regarding the above referenced item.

.This matter will be reviewed during a subsequent inspection. Your
cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

|h *

obert T. Carl:an, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Su nort Branch

cc: R. L. Wayne, QA Manager, Design & Construction
T. M. Crimmins, Jr. , Safety & Licensing Manager
R. W. Heward, Jr., Project Manager
W. A. Verrochi, Vi:e President, Design & Construction
Gerald Charnoff, f. squire
Miss Mary V. Soutnard, Chairman Citizens for a Safe Environment
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